
Parish	Announcement	
Beginning	July	1,	2020,	the	parish	of	Madonna	del	Castello	has	
combined	with	other	parishes	in	the	eastern	suburbs	of	Pittsburgh	
creating	a	new	parish	named	St.	Joseph	the	Worker.		Each	of	the	
individual	parishes	no	longer	retains	their	original	names	in	the	new	
organization.		The	official	notification	from	Bishop	David	Zubik	of	the	
new	parish	can	be	found	in	the	July	12,	2020	bulletin.		The	weekly	
bulletin	for	the	new	parish	may	be	accessed	on	the	website	for	St.	
Joseph	the	Worker	Parish	(sjwpitt.org).		The	Madonna	website	is	
currently	being	retained	as	an	archive	site	for	access	to	the	photos	that	
describe	the	100	year	history	of	the	Madonna	del	Castello	parish.		


